
 

 

DATES 

March 

20th FOPS Bingo, 
doors open 6.30pm 

24th KS2 Romans 
Day 
24th, 25th and 26th 
Parent Consultation 
evenings 
25th Onesie Day for 
Autism Awareness 
27th last day of 
term 
Easter Service at St 
Johns 2.15 pm. 
 

April 
13th Back to school 
23rd Parent Forum  
29th Full Governors 
Meeting 
 

May 
4th Bank Holiday 
25th – 29th Half 
term 
 

June 
1st School closed 
INSET 
 

July  
6th & 7th Poltair and 
Penrice transition 
days 
8th Full Governors 
Meeting 5pm 
 
21st Last Day of 
Term 
 
 

                                                                               

                 20th March 2015 
STAR PUPILS 
Congratulations to Kristina, Piran, Jake, Bethany, Rafe, Lily, Tia and Jowan 
who are our star pupils this week. 
 

ECLIPSE SPECIAL 
It was lovely to welcome so many parents, governors and friends to join the 
children this morning to experience the partial solar eclipse. Thank you to 
Mrs Uren and team for preparing the delicious breakfasts. Photos next 
week! 
 

MATHS TEAM SUCCESS 
At the St Austell area maths 
Olympics, held at Penrice School 
last week one of our maths teams 
comprising Nicola, Willow, Jowan 
and Jacob were the winning team. 
Seven St Austell Schools took part 
so our team deserve to feel 
justifiably proud.   
 
 
 

EASTER SERVICE AT ST JOHN’S 
You are welcome to join the school for our Easter Service next Friday at 
2.15pm at St. John’s. Please note all children will be dismissed from the 
Chapel following the service at approximately 3pm. 
 

 FOPS BINGO  
This evening, doors open at 6.30pm and eyes down at 7pm. There will be a 
raffle. Donations of raffle prizes or Easter Eggs would be appreciated. All 
welcome. 
Thank you to FOPS for providing the funds to allow the children in Years 1 
and 2 to have full class sets of waterproofs and boots to enable trailblazing 
and outdoor learning to take place whatever the weather. The next fund 
raising focus is to provide spotlights for the performances in the hall. Your 
support is always welcome and appreciated. 
 

PARENT CONSULTATION 
EVENINGS 
We are looking forward to 
welcoming you to the parents 

evening next week. There are still a few appointment 
slots left so please contact the office to book your 
meeting.  
 

ATTENDANCE:  Congratulations to River Cober, Y4 
who achieved 98.9% attendance last week.  

                                            Mrs D Tregellas 


